CONGRESSIONAL MEETING FAQ

When Are They?

These meetings are part of the Complex Rehab Technology (CRT) Congressional Fly-In on September 16-17, 2025. They are a chance for our community to come together and share CRT with Congress.



What Are They Like?

You might think Congressional meetings sound a little scary, but they aren't! You'll be teamed up with other advocates from your state so you aren't alone, we'll make sure you've got talking points to guide your discussion, you'll likely be meeting with a staff member from your Senator or Representative's office, and we'll give you a chance to "practice" with your team before your meetings. Everyone is always polite, and it's a great chance to share your own story while asking for needed support.

Why Talk to Congress?

Without your help, Congress will not fully understand how CRT maximizes independence and protects the health of the individuals who depend on it. They need that information to establish policies and laws that protect access to this specialized equipment. The more voices delivering our CRT message, the better. We need you!

How Can You Get Involved?

Visit www.CRTaccess.com today for more details and to register for the CRT Congressional Fly-In. It's important to register by September 6 so our staff has time to request and confirm your Congressional meetings!